109 Westgate ° Phone OW2-1188
Abilene, Texas

August 17, 1962

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Celorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We are very pleased to a owledge your letter reporting
receipt of our test signal on e mornings of August 13th and
14th. This information is of great interest to us.

We are certainly happy to hear that our signal was coming
in well in Denver and that you enjoyed our programming. We
will be, when we get on the air, a 0 watt daylight operation,
and as we stated during our tests a chuntry and western music
station.

In closing, let us again thank you for your interest and for
taking the time to write us. If you should ever be in the Abilene
area feel free to drop in for a visit.

Yours truly,

i

Bill Mathis
Manager (Chief Engineer)
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